
SENIOR CENTER         
TOWN HALL MEETINGS

 City Council recommended that the 
City proceed with the design phase for a new 
Senior Center. This would be in cooperation 
with both the Willoughby Eastlake Board of 
Education and the YMCA. 
 There are some Town Hall Meetings  
scheduled which will be very benefi cial to the 
layout of the facility.  Please tell us your ideas 
about what you would like to see in the facility. 
The March meetings are scheduled for:
 Thursday, March 3, 10:00 am
 Monday, March 21, 12:00 pm
Please RSVP by calling the Senior Center at 
440-951-2832, Hope to see you there!
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City Offi ces will be
CLOSED on

Friday, March 25

Parks & 
Recreaction 

Spring/Summer 
brochures will be 
mailed next week, 
check out the new 
& exciting Adult 

Trips that are 
planned.

Pool Passes go 
on sale starting  

March 21st!  Please 
bring a current 
utility bill and 

your old passes to 
receive the Early 

Bird Rate (through 
May 21st).

Kids Easter Egg 
Hunt

Sat., March 26 
promptly at Noon 

at Todd Field 
Age groups:  2 & 

under, 3-4, 5-6, and 
7-9 years old

  

BEIDLER ROAD            
WATERLINE PROJECT

 Starting the week of March 14th, Lake 
County Water will be putting in a new water-
line on Beidler Road. The southbound lane will 
be closed from Euclid Avenue to the railroad 
tracks. This project will take at least 2 months 
so please plan alternate routes if Beidler Road 
is in your travel plans.

2016 ROAD PAVING 
PROGRAM = SOM CENTER

    We are bidding the City Road Program much 
earlier in the season hoping we can get ahead 
of everyone and complete before fi ghting late 
fall snow and weather. Usually we target about 
$1M annually in paving and repairs. This year 
we have an extra large project that will impact 
all of us, with SOM being totally resurfaced 
all the way from the Lake County line (south 
end of Willoughby Hills) to Route 2. This is a 
State of OH project but the City share will still 
be $450,000, which will be added to our nor-
mal $1M in City wide projects. Look for more 
details as we get closer but this will have a big 
impact on our local travel this summer.

INAUGURAL LEPRECHAUN    
DASH 5K/KIDS FUN RUN & 

PARADE

 Come join us at the Inaugural Lep-
rechaun Dash 5K and Kids Fun Run. Th e 
race begins at 10AM on March 12, 2016, in 
Downtown Willoughby. Bring the family 
for a fun and exciting event. We will have 
live music, food and drinks and a fun aft er 
party when you fi nish the race to celebrate 
St. Patrick's Day. Check out the website 
http://www.greatlakesracetiming.com/lep-
rechaun.html  where you can see the de-
tails around the race including our selfi e 
contest, as well as racing our Leprechaun! 
Make sure to sign up and we hope to see 
everyone there.

 DTW Bar and Restaurant Associa-
tion will also be hosting the parade, starting at    
Immaculate Conception Church and ending in 
DTW.  The parade begins at 1:00 pm and is 
sure to be fun for all!

Bass Pro Shop 
Bass Pro Shop is a privately held retailer of hunt-
ing, fi shing, camping and related outdoor recre-
ation merchandise, known for stocking a wide 
selection of gear. Includes Lunch.
Saturday, April 23; 9:00 am - 6:00 pm 
Class Fee: $30 / Resident Discount $25
Location: The bus will depart the Euclid Ave Pool 
at 9:00 am and return at 6:00 pm

IKEA Trip 
Join us on a shopping spree at IKEA in Pittsburgh. 
You will have to opportunity to browse the entire 
IKEA store, eat some sweedish meatballs, and pur-
chase some great things. 
Saturday,  April 30; 8:00 am - 6:30 pm 
Class Fee: $20 / Resident Discount $15
Location: The bus will depart the Willoughby Tech 
Center at 8:00 am

FUN ADULT TRIPS!
TO REGISTER, VISIT WWW.WILLOUGHBYOHIO.COM

OR CALL 440-953-4200


